Fri, Mar 20, 2015 at 7:38 PM

Joan Fulchino <joanfulchino@yahoo.com>
Reply-To: Joan Fulchino <joanfulchino@yahoo.com>
To: Bob Martin <robertmartintwinshores@gmail.com>

Social Committee Report:

Treasurer Vickie Craig \$4,810.95 - Bingo \$275.07

Special thanks to everybody that ran events and coffee's this season and to all their committee members. We had a few wonderful new events- welcome back party and chili cook off.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=5ef0216f4d&view=pt&search=inbox&th=14c... 4/10/2015



Sorry we had a few events cancelled but will be rescheduled next season.

For the remainder of this season:

March 28: Pancake Breakfast

April 4th; Easter Brunch

April 5th: Easter Dinner

April 14: Going away party @ Lazy Lobster see Nancy Martin Unit 2

Hopefully next season we can schedule more coffee's and other events. We would welcome any new ideas, and

new people to host these events.